
































































To mark International Human Rights Day on 
the 10th of December 2023, a team from 
SLACC went to participate in the Human 
Rights rally that was organized from Sindh 
Assembly to the Press Club and drew 
participation from civil society, students, 
and others. SLACC lawyer Faheem Toor 
participated in the rally and distributed 
brochures about SLACC in order to raise 
awareness about the facility.

Distribution of SLACC brochures at Human Rights Rally 




























